

## March 24, 2017

Dear Eric,

We heard about the Herculean challenge before you in October as you set out to tackle this year's IRONMAN World Championships. Suffice it to say we couldn't be prouder of you and we wish you all the best.

We are sure there might be times during the 2.4-mile swim — or the 112-mile bike ride, or the 26.2-mile run, for that matter — when it might help just a little to know your fellow Houstonians are behind you 110 percent.

Of course, we are doubly appreciative to know all your training, sacrifice, and athletic labors will also go to help support the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society — a cause that is so close to so many families, ours included.

So good luck, hang in there, and most of all thank you for helping such a worthwhile cause.

Barbara Dur

All the best,

Mr. Eric Braate c/o KPRC Channel 2 8181 Southwest Freeway Houston, TX 77074